
 

June 13, 2011 

 

Announcement 
 

Change of Company Holidays during Summer 

 

  To everyone affected by the Great East Japan Earthquake, we offer our deepest sympathy. 

 

We have been working hard to reduce power consumption since the earthquake. To deal with possible electric power supply 

shortage in the summer and in line with the policy of the Japan Automobile Manufacturers Association, Inc., we have 

decided to shift our weekly holidays from Saturday and Sunday to Thursday and Friday from July 1 to September 30. This 

temporary corporate calendar does not apply to some departments that interface with customers. 

 

We regret that this change to our summer weekly calendar may adversely affect many people. At the same time, we 

appreciate your understanding of our company’s response to the urgent need for power consumption reduction. 
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